
The African Family Health Organization and the Black 
male Leadership Initiative were awarded 2017 Grants from 
the Self-Development of People Fund 

The African Family Health Organization and the Black Male 
Leadership Initiative and have been awarded grants from the 
Self Development of People Fund for 2017. Each program has 
been awarded $8,000 for programmatic activities. 

The African Family 
Health Organization 
applied for the 2017 
SDOP grant to 

support its African Women’s Empowerment Program. The 
African Women’s Empowerment Program’s primary goal is to 
strengthen the ability of vulnerable African and refugee women 
with multiple and complex needs to move to independence and 
stability in the communities in which they reside. The program 
helps African immigrant and refugee women to improve their 
access to basic needs and mainstream resources by providing 
ESL classes, interpretation resources in dealing with 
bureaucracies, as well as parenting and life skills training. 

The Black Male Leadership 
Initiative is a partnership 
between First African 
Presbyterian Church and The 
Fatherhood Institute. It is an 
intergenerational program that 

uses an African-centered curriculum to promote mentoring 
relationships between adult males and boys 10-18 years old. 
Promoting education, spiritual formation, and life skills are 
emphasized. Trips to post-secondary institutions and cultural 
venues are planned this year. 

HOW SDOP IS FUNDED: 
Self-Development of People is funded through 
One Great Hour of Sharing, which is scheduled  

to be collected on April 1, 2018.   

ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING: SHARING RESOURCES AND 

CHANGING LIVES 

WHEN IS ONE GREAT HOUR OF SHARING (OGHS)? 

Most congregations receive "OGHS" on Easter Sunday, Passion/Palm 

Sunday or both, while many receive it throughout Lent—however, you 

can help sustain the important PC(USA) ministries and programs that 

are supported by One Great Hour of Sharing Offering by making an 

online gift at any time throughout the year. Checks may be sent care of 

Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.) to P.O. Box 643700; Pittsburgh, PA 

15264-3700. 

HOW IS MY GIFT USED? 

A gift to One Great Hour of Sharing enables the church to share God’s 

love with our neighbors-in-need around the world by providing relief 

to those affected by natural disasters, provide food to the hungry, and 

helping to empower the poor and oppressed.  

Sunday, April 8, 2018 is dedicated as SDOP Sunday. Your 

support of One Great Hour of Sharing is deeply appreciated.  

https://www.presbyterianmission.org/ministries/sdop/ https://presbyphl.org/leadership/committees/sdop/ 

http://www.afaho.net/
https://presbyphl.org/nurturing-the-next-generation-through-faith-and-cultural-heritage/
https://presbyphl.org/nurturing-the-next-generation-through-faith-and-cultural-heritage/
https://presbyteryofphiladelphia.myworshiptimes22.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/12/2018/03/bmli-e1521814912129.jpg
https://presbyteryofphiladelphia.myworshiptimes22.com/wp-content/uploads/sites/12/2018/03/AFHO_2017Recipient-e1521814263397.jpg
http://specialofferings.pcusa.org/oghs.html
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